
Truckers national strike - Mexico - 15.02.2024 
 
Dear business partner, 
 
Please be aware that various organizations and associations in the Mexican ground transport sector 
will organize a national strike on Thursday, February 15th. Around 200,000 truckers are expected to 
protest against growing road insecurity, robberies and extortions they face on the highways as well as 
police corruption. 
 
While not all carriers will take part, it is crucial to acknowledge the potential significant impact on the 
operations. This may manifest as a lack of available trucks and drivers, as well as delays and non-
compliance with loading and unloading appointments, that day and for the next few days. 
 
It is important to note that this situation is beyond the control of Universal Cargo and our trucks 
suppliers. Consequently, we cannot be held responsible for any disruptions arising from it or any extra 
cost. Nonetheless, we will be closely monitoring developments and doing everything within our means 
to mitigate complications in our operations. 
 
Please kindly spread this information to your operation departments.  
 
Thank you for your attention.  
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 


